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Tuesday, January 11, 1949,
A special meeting of the Senate of the University

of British Columbia was held on Tuesday, January 1llth, 1949,

at 8:00 p.m. in the Board and Senate Room.

Present: Chancellor E,W, Hamber, President N.A. M.
MacKenzie (in the Chair), Mr. H.F, Angus, Mr, Jacob Biely,
Dr.vV.C. Brink, Dean S.N.F. Chant, Mr, K.P, Caple, Dean G.F,
Curtis, Dr, J. Roy Daniells, Dr, C.E., Dolman, Dr, H.O, English,
Dr. J.M. Bwing, Dean J,N. Finlayson, Mr. E., Davie Fulton,
Dean W,H. Gage, Mr., G.D. Kennedy, Brig. Sherwood Lett, Dr.
AR, Lord, Mr, H.N, MacCorkindale, Mr, W,R, McDougall, Dean
M, Dorothy Mawdsley, Mr. J. Fred Muir, Miss Florence S,
Mulloy, Dr. R.C, Palmer, Mr, F. Read, Dr, W.,N, Sage, Dr. A.B.
Schinbein, Prin, K.E., Taylor, Prin. W.S. Taylor, Dr. F.A.
Turnbull, Dr, H,V, Warren.,

Regrets for their inability to be present were
received from Mr, A.E, Lord, Dr, C.,A.H, Wright, Major H.C,

Holmes, Dr, R.E, Foerster, Mrs. Sally M, Creighton.

Before dealing with the report of the Senate
Committee on Catholic Education, which was referred to this
special meeting of Senate for consideration, the President

asked permission to present one item of business.

On Hoods for New Degrees

A letter dated January 1l0Oth was received from Dr.
J. Roy Daniells, Chairman of the Committee on Hoods for New
Degrees, presenting the following recommendations of that

Committee:
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"The committee appointed to consider the colours of
hoods, consisting of Professor Angus, Dean Mawdsley
and Professor Daniells, after consulting Professor
E. L. Woods, Mr. R, Osborne and Professor V, J. Todd,
recommends that the hood for the degree of Bachelor
of Science in Pharmacy shall be of Black bordered
with Dark Green (Ridgeway: Plate XVIII,m) and edged
with a cord of Scarlet Red (Ridgeway: Plate I,b); it
recommends that the hood for the degree of Bachelor
of Physical Education be of Black bordered with
Malachite Green (Ridgeway: Plate XXXII,b). The
nomenclature is similar to that used by a previous
committee to consider hoods and is based on Color
Standards and Color Nomenclature by Robert Ridgeway."

Dr, Daniells )
Dean Mawdsley) That the recommendations be accepted.
Carried.

On Request of Catholic Schools Association

The President reviewed the purpose for which this
special meeting of Senate was called and asked the Secretary
to read certain relevant correspondence about the matter
under consideration and somewhat related matters.

The Secretary read a letter dated November 30th,
1948, from Rev. Charles M. Stewart, Minister of Shaughnessy

Heights United Church, written on behalf of a Committee of

the Presbytery, to inquire into the possible creation of a

Chair of Religion at the University. The Committee, knowing
that the University is obligated not to endorse or present
any partisan view of religion, wondered whether it might
still be possible to have the objective facts of religion
presented by a lecturer who would have some sympathy and
understanding for its essential truth without in any way
favouring a particular denominational emphasis.,

The President reported that he had told the







